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The Manor Fields Estate Limited 
Manor Fields Putney Hill London SW15 3NE 
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Dear Leaseholders and Residents 

 

COVID 19 UPATE - 30th March 2020 

 

MANOR FIELDS WEBSITE 

 

Please be aware that all communication relating to Covid 19 has been uploaded on the Manor Fields 
website under a special folder which can be found under “The estate” section. 

 
This area of the website is accessible to leaseholders and tenants by logging in. If you have not registered 
or have misplaced your username/password, please email manager@manorfields.co.uk and the website 
administrator will respond with a link to set up your access. 

 

WANDSWORTH COUNCIL 

 

All residents will have received the notice from Wandsworth Council regarding support for the vulnerable 
and volunteers which was distributed by email on Saturday morning. Any resident who does not receive 
email will have received a hard copy through their letterbox - distributed with all due hygiene precautions. 

 
You may be interested to know that the office has also received a phone call from Councillor Jane Cooper, 
the Mayor of Wandsworth, enquiring after the wellbeing of the estate and all residents. 

 

GENERAL 

 

We do appreciate that compliance with the government's restrictions are burdensome and that the 
experience of staying indoors at home unless absolutely necessary can take its toll on mental well-being, 
especially for those living alone. 

 
Following the Prime Minister’s address last night, we must, however, tactfully remind you of the need to 
isolate yourself from others in accordance with government strictures at all times. It is also particularly 
important to take great care when touching commonly used surfaces such as door handles and locks and 
we urge you to wipe these down (with such appropriate materials as you have available) both before and 
after use. 

 

To that end we have now been able to source hand sanitiser dispensers which will be placed in the entrance 
ways of each stairwell to assist with hygiene. Once these are in place, we would still be grateful if residents 
continue to take responsibility for cleaning any public surface area that they touch. We expect the hand 
sanitiser to be in place later this week. Please can everyone ensure that they remain in place for use by all 
residents on the stairwell. 

 
We are extremely grateful to those members of our community who have gone out of their way to help fellow 
residents and support, both spiritually and practically, our extremely hard- pressed and dedicated staff. 

 
We hope that you and your families remain safe and well.  

With best wishes 

The Directors 
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